
 

 

 

 

September 2025 

 

Notice of System Maintenance 

 

To provide quality service to customers, we will conduct system maintenance from 

2:00am to 2:45am on 22nd & 29th September 2025. During this period of time, the 

following services of our bank will be affected. Customers are advised to make 

necessary arrangement in advance. We apologise for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 

 

⚫ Online Chat 

⚫ Phone Banking (Personal and Corporate Hotlines) 

 

For enquiries, please call our Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2388. 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 

 


